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Mohammed Ahmed

From: Tung Mac 

Sent: 24 April 2024 16:08

To: Planning

Subject: Concerns related to application 2024/1364/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi,  

 

 

Please could I formally raise concerns/objections on the following points: 

 

1. The proposed building has large windows looking into my windows. This has privacy concerns and 

will likely mean that residents have to keep blinds closed during office hours. 

2. In winter months I believe the windows of my flat will be overshadowed. 

3. The proximity and increased height of the proposed building will tower over the Ziggurat Building 

and increase the sense of enclosure and obscure the sky view from my flat. 

4. My flat is a loft apartment and very airy, light, and has good sky views. The proposed building will 

significantly reduce this, which will affect the wellbeing of residents. 

5. The proposed building has terraces directly opposite my flat. This will likely lead to increased noise 

and privacy concerns from people using said terraces. 

6. I have a parking space in the Ziggurat Building basement. The closure of Saffron Street will mean a 

long diversion to access it. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Tung Mac 

 


